
Hi everyone,  
 
I just wanted to say a little about myself and my 
goals for this upcoming season.  
 
My house is quite enthusiastic about hockey (Go 
Sens Go!) and we can’t wait to get back on the ice 
this year.  
 
I’m a local guy born and raised here in the valley. I 
played hockey in Eganville as a kid and after having 
kids of my own got involved with coaching.  
 
It’s something I really enjoy doing and I’ve been fortunate to work and learn from some 
amazing people along the way.  
 
This season I will be focusing on player development, clean hard hockey and having fun 
while doing it. My goal being that everyone is a better player and loves the game more than 
when they started the season. I’m really looking forward to meeting all of this year’s players 
and parents and getting to work on the ice. See everyone this fall! 
 
Thanks, 
Dwight Lemke 
Head Coach, 11 Valley Storm 


